From:

Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 6:03 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION TO DA2023/0130, Site 109A Church street Lidcombe NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone

OBJECTION TO DA2023/0130, Site 109A Church street Lidcombe NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492
How many times can NO be used in one sentence.
This email is to advise the relevant department that | personally object to the above mentioned proposed “Organic waste transfer station”.

As usual a complete and utter rookie mistake made by a “governing” body.

After rezoning Church street and the development of hundreds high rise residential units, a waste facility will be allowed to operate barely a few

hundred meters away, not to mention the smell which will be emanating from the site as well as the traffic hazards created by excessive road
use to and from the area.

Was it a coincidence that during the Olympic Games in 2000 that the Hill road facility was closed for several weeks to remove the smell and
traffic jams associated with that particular waste facility.

I'm sure in relation to Hill road, it was clear that by imposing such restrictions they were smart enough to realise the importance of doing so to
avoid the implications of operating such a facility in proximity to the public in general, let alone residential areas.

Also the fact that the Hill road facility is still there and functioning removes the requirement for an additional business model in such close
proximity completely redundant.
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Maybe there is a street closer to Strathfield area that will appreciate the opportunity to host such a development - I'm sure that the doctors,
lawyers, dentists, solicitors and property developers will have no objection whatsoever.
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